January 15, 2009

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Approval of training hours for board members

ISSUE:


All board members attended a training session presented by Mr. Tim Holt for which they can receive in-service credit through KSBA.  This requires board action.   

RECOMMENDATION:  


Approval of four hours in-service credit for Kay Sharon, Scott Tubbs, Jo Emary, John Emary, Charlie Wise, and Suzanne Broadwater for attending the training session with Mr. Tim Holt, December 13, 2008.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 


I move to approve four in-service credit hours for Kay Sharon, Scott Tubbs, John Emary, Charlie Wise, and Suzanne Broadwater for attending the training session with Mr. Tim Holt, December 13, 2008.

